From: Gracie, Ian

Sent: 12 August 2015 12:00

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: FW: Comments on 2015/4041/P have been received by the council.
Hi Matthias,

Would you mind redacting this and putting it on TRIM?

Thanks,
lan

From: Alex Fugallo |

Sent: 11 August 2015 09:54
To: Gracie, lan
Subject: Fwd: Comments on 2015/4041/P have been received by the council.

Dear Ian

As discussed please find below the acknowledgement email from Camden planning and my comments so
the your web page can be updated.

Yours sincerely
Alex Fugallo

Begin forwarded message:

From: planning@camden.gov.uk
Subject: Comments on 2015/4041/P have been received by the council.
Date: 3 August 2015 12:30:37 BST

To .

The proposed works will fundamentally change the appearance of what is a particularly attractive brickwork
block and typical of the mid 1950's. This is a friendly and supportive neighbourhood and the community
would be traumatised by the change in character of their homes. The freehold properties in the close are not
to be clad and there will also be an unattractive contrast between the two. The increase in door and window
recess will significantly reduce the natural light into the flats. The cladding will damage the existing 1950's
brickwork and in addition it only has a lifespan of at best 30 years and at some point the whole system will
have to be replaced causing further damage to the original structure.
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